CUPE Ontario Convention
 Niagara Falls, May 21-24, 2008


CUPE Ontario wants our members to be able to attend all events that we hold during the year.  Many CUPE members are parents and will have child care needs associated with attending conferences and conventions.

No event is more important than our Annual Convention, where we set the direction of our Provincial Union over the next year.  

While we offer a child care subsidy for members who can or choose to leave their children at home in the care of others, we also offer on site child care at our Annual Convention.

Snacks and lunch will be provided each day, so please alert us to any food issues for each child.  Parents registering children will need to provide sunscreen, hats, coats, and any other items needed by their child.  


CUPE Ontario is offering a very exciting program for youth ages 9 to 14 at this year’s convention. This new program will take youth on a learning journey about unions with lots of fun things built in. The curriculum will touch on labour history, benefits to workers and society as a result of unions, the social and economic contributions of unions and the place of unions in today’s society. 

Some of the subject areas will be Human Rights, Health and Safety, the Environment, Poverty and Child Labour.

This will also be the chance for these budding activists to learn about CUPE’s structure and why the work you do in your Local and at Conventions is so important.

So if you are the parent or guardian of a youth (age 9 to 14) sign up now!! This is our opportunity to build for the future and engage our youth in the labour movement. It will be the “cool” place to be at Convention.
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